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2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 REUNION

The 2014 reunion for members of the classes of
OCS at Fort Knox 1965-1968 was held October 9-
12, 2014 at the Crowne Plaza Airport Louisville,
Kentucky. 172 graduates, 9 cadre members, and
102 guests participated at some point in the reunion
activities. From all reports it appears that everyone
had a very good time, and thoroughly enjoyed
spending the weekend together, visiting, sightsee-
ing, eating and relaxing in the hotel.

Registration began on Thursday shortly after noon. Attendees checked in with
Premier Reunions and then headed to the hospitality room to look at the great
displays set up by Hugh Preacher and company! Folks arrived non-stop from
noon up until (and after) the welcome reception began at 5:00. The breezeway
area between the registration desk, the hospitality room and the banquet rooms
where the meals were held was a great place for viewing hugs and hand shakes
and long awaited greetings!

Doug Burmester emceed the welcome reception and welcomed everyone to the
reunion. With the large numbers of classes and class members, it was difficult
for some of the smaller individual class members to find their classmates, so
Doug used the time at the reception to read the class numbers and asked the
members of each of the classes to stand and be recognized so their classmates
could find them. Once the reading of the list was complete, the hors d’'oeuvres
line opened and everyone was able to enjoy time together getting reacquainted
and making plans for the remainder of the evening.

Friday morning began with a breakfast buffet in the banquet area, and then it was
time to load up the FIVE busses for the much anticipated tour to Fort Knox. Bus
tickets had been preassigned and everyone did a great job getting on the right
bus. In a very short amount of time they were all loaded and ready to depart!

The forty-five minutes it took to reach Ft Knox passed quickly with the graduates
waiting to see what they would recognize first. After a brief security check at the
main gate, Mr John Campbell from Public Affairs Office met the busses. After a
short introduction and preview of the planned activities all five busses went to the
Patton Museum for final instructions. Here, after picking up guides, three of the
five of the busses left for a windshield tour of the post while two busloads stayed
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in place for a tour of the Patton Museum. The Museum featured numerous arti-
facts about the famous general, including one of his staff cars. An interesting note
is this car was “liberated” from the Germans who also used it as a staff car. It is
not known how the Germans came into possession of the vehicle. Also on display
was Patton’s steel pot with four stars. Numerous other exhibits depicting the use
of armor in combat were on display.

About 10:20 busses 3, 4, and 5 came back to the museum and busses 1 and 2
departed for a riding tour of Ft Knox. A slow drive by of the old OCS barracks
was made, but unfortunately the buildings are occupied by other units and it was
not possible to go inside the buildings where the then candidates were housed.
Although only a drive-by only was disappointing, it did bring back memories.
Keep in mind that the Ft Knox Post Commander dictates visiting areas and with
exception of the mess hall and museum we were not allowed in any of the facili-
ties. During the drive-thru we saw Ireland Army Hospital (now the oldest Army
hospital in the USA, built in 1957), the post chapel, family housing, including gen-
eral officer quarters and troop barracks. Also bear in mind that although the bus-
ses followed the same path, the individual bus guides may have pointed out dif-
ferent attractions, so it is possible that you did not see something listed here, or
conversely, something not listed.

Lunch was in the main dining facility (formerly called a mess hall). Some former
candidates were surprised at the lay out and variety of food offered in the dining
facility. There was a short order section for hamburger-type food, made to order
pizza, the more traditional meals featuring marinated pork chops, stuffed bell
peppers, potatoes, vegetables, a great salad bar, two choices of soup, a dessert
counter and a choice of beverages including milk, juice or soft drinks.

Following lunch the highlight of the day was a visit to the USMCR tank element
on Ft Knox, Company E, 4th Tank Battalion. Marines from Company E had a vari-
ety of armored vehicles - wheeled and tracked — on display. Drawing the most in-
terest were the two workable M1A1 Main Battle Tanks (interesting how the Ma-
rines didn’t call it the “Abrams” M1A1). Members of the group were allowed to
climb on the tanks and walk around the guns and even go inside. Some of the la-
dies even got into the act, climbing aboard and looking at the weapons and get-
ting an appreciation of what their husbands and the tank crew did to help pre-
serve our freedoms. Final act at Company E was a short demonstration of the
moving tank, and swinging its main gun around. Everyone enjoyed the visit and
our thanks to the US Marines for their hospitality and professionalism. You helped
make our day! The group returned to the Crowne Plaza around 1530 hrs.




Meanwhile, back at the hotel registration resumed and members kept arriving.
The hospitality room served its purpose quite nicely for the new arrivals, giving
them a place to gather while waiting for the tour to return. Once the Ft Knox group
returned it was old home week. Some folks stayed in the hospitality room to remi-
nisce but others chose another part of the hotel that served spirited refreshments.

Friday’s dinner was in the hotel featuring a two entrée dinner buffet of southern
fried chicken (not to be confused with Kentucky's other fried chicken) and pot
roast and an assortment of vegetables, potatoes, salads and desserts. Following
dinner each class was asked to stand and be recognized. A couple or (three)
classes had only one member present but their new found friends helped them
“sound off” so their class numbers appeared to be much higher. Following the
“introductions” there was an open mike where graduates were asked to share
their personal memories of OCS. Many graduates took advantage of the oppor-
tunity and spoke about their time in OCS and how it had impacted the remainder
of their lives. Some of the stories told how then candidates tried to (and some-
times did) outwit the TACs; and how sometimes their schemes didn’t work so
well. Toward the end of the evening, a few of the ladies came forward and shared
their experiences and recollections of their husbands/boyfriends while they were
in OCS. Whether they were career soldiers or left the Army after their obligated
term, they all agreed that attending OCS was a significant part of their education.

Saturday was a little more laid back than Friday was — some folks slept in, some
went on the tour to the Slugger museum and the Louisville Belle boat ride. For
Group A the first stop was the Louisville Slugger bat factory and museum. There's
only one...Louisville Slugger Museum & Factory. It takes a special place to craft
the Official Bat of Major League Baseball. Experience history-in-the-making as
you stroll through the factory where world famous Louisville Slugger baseball bats
are made. The Louisville Slugger Museum is home of the World's Biggest Base-
ball Bat and offers interactive exhibits along with a bat factory tour and batting
cages. OCS graduates with the group visiting the Louisville Slugger Museum
were supposed to receive a mini souvenir bat with the OCS at Ft Knox group logo
burned on the bat. The bat snafu began when the specially imprinted souvenir
Dats that were supposed to be given out were not. They nowhere to be found.
The bats were eventually located, two weeks later, under a receptionist’s desk at
the bat factory. Then the bats were shipped to the PRS office so that they could
be individually mailed out to the participants. The bats were placed in shipping
tubes (after three attempts to get the right size mailing tubes), labeled, and taken
to the post office to have the postage applied and sent out to the tour members.
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But, lo and behold, what should arrive back at the PRS office the next week?
The box of bats! Someone at the post office put the mailing tubes back in the
carton that the tubes came in, closed it up, gave the carton to UPS and sent
them back to me! It was unreal! So they were taken back to the post office and
mailed again!

Departing the bat factory at approximately 11:15 the group was off to the Louis-
ville Belle for an Oktoberfest luncheon cruise. It's a rousing good time on the his-
toric Belle of Louisville for this three-hour Oktoberfest cruise! Live music and a
German-style theme livened up the afternoon, and it was great fun. The cruise in-
cluded a scrumptious lunch buffet. Other than the bat snafu, all those who partici-
pated in the tours on Saturday seemed to have a very good time.

Tour B (Bats and Bridles Tour) departed an hour later than Group A and their first
stop was the Louisville Slugger bat factory and museum. An impressive 120-foot
tall baseball bat welcomed them to the museum. Everyone watched fascinated at
how the bats are handcrafted -much as they were when the first Louisville Slug-
ger was turned in 1884. The priceless bat used by Babe Ruth is on display and a
breathtaking interactive display lets you stand at home plate receiving 90 mile
per hour fastballs. Everyone took the time to browse the history of “America’s
Pastime” featuring mementos from Babe Ruth to Ken Griffey, Jr. Group B was not
scheduled to receive the specialty bats so that problem was not encountered.
Then they were off to Churchill Downs and the Kentucky Derby Museum.

Churchill Downs is most famous for the Kentucky Derby but hosts many other
races during the racing season. During Derby Week in May of each year thou-
sands of visitors descend upon Louisville with a mere 100,000 or so attending
the Derby. The tour of Churchill Downs provided some insight into the life behind
the scenes, for trainers and jockeys. Lunch was at the Derby Cafe.

The Kentucky Derby Museum houses over 20,000 items consisting of both arti-
fact and library materials. Artifact collections include items belonging to re-
nowned trainers H.A. “Jimmy” Jones and Woodford C. “Woody” Stephens and
world famous jockey Bill Shoemaker. Library collections consist of books, pho-
tos, periodicals, manuscripts and film and video and include written and printed
materials documenting the history of Churchill Downs from 1875 to the present
day. One of the Museum’s featured research collections is that of turf and sports
writer Jim Bolus. This collection consists of newspaper articles, handwritten
notes, photos and audio interviews documenting the history of the Kentucky Der-
by and Thoroughbred racing from 1875-1995. Clicking on the “Begin Search” link




on the museum’s web-page will take you to a search engine that provides an
overview of the contents of the Bolus Collection.

Saturday evening was the highlight of the reunion. Almost everyone started off in
the hospitality room to have their picture made (modern terminology is “image
captured”) for the memory book, then enjoyed a few moments of the cocktail
hour preceding the banquet. The doors to the banquet room were opened and
the banquet began. We were honored to have a Color Guard from Fort Knox
with us to present the colors to open the banquet. Dan Leifel emceed the ban-
quet and led the group in the pledge of allegiance and National Anthem. After a
few welcome remarks, dinner was served. After dinner, the group was pleased to
present Doug Burmester, the originator of the group, with a specially auto-
graphed and framed signature board in appreciation of all his hard work and dili-
gence in getting the group together. Following the presentation, Doug spoke to
the group about the history of organization — what the events were that led him to
searching for individual members and how that grew into a list of all the classes
and all the classmates from all the classes from 1965 through 1968. After Doug’s
talk on the group history, two of the TAC officers spent a few minutes telling the
group what it had been like from their perspective during their time at OCS. The
banquet came to a close when the members of the Color Guard returned to the
front of the banquet room, and retired the colors.

Folks remained in the banquet room and the adjoining hallway for quite some
time after the banquet, saying their last good byes and getting in one more hug
or handshake.

The breakfast on Sunday morning was the last official event of the reunion, and
then, suddenly, it was over. See you next time in 2016!
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Sperry, William (9-66) & Kitty

i Holdc;'aﬂ, Richard -(1-4:66) &_Bgé-kéﬂ Lanier, James -(14-"6_6_)_& "Margn'e

Graham, Richard (14-66) & Karel

Pratt, Charles (14-66) & Helen ~ Reid, Eric (14-66) & Pat White, James (14-66) & Rufi
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Brown, Larry (15-66) & Nancy

Stone, Carl (17-66)

Player, Thomas (18-66) & Rachelle

Delay, James (22-66)
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Nienhuis, Marlan (16-66) & Virginia

Plummer, Kenneth (18-66)

Graham, Richard (22-66) & Helga

Farless, Darold (22-66)




2014 OCS at Fort Knox 1965-1968 Reunion

Ploog, Hans (22-66) & Donna

Fillmore, Mike (24-66)

Soeten, George (22-66) & Tina Cabot, Thomas (24-66) & Julaine

Osmus, Dallas (24-66) & Bonnie

Swanson, Robert (24-66) & Judy Tibbetts, Walter (24-66) & Wendy Lucas, Jim (25-68)
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Whittle, Claude (25-66) Boggess, William (1-67) & Linda

McGrath, Phil (1-67) & Juleen

Franklin, David (1-67)

Ribacchi, Jon (1-67) & Trudy
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Kehoe, Michael (2-67) Lewis, Jr, William (2-67) Peeff, John (2-67) Sharp, Terry (2-67)



2014 OCS at Fort Knox 1965-1968 Reunion

Sprayberry, James (2-67) & Julie Thompson, Steven (5-67) & Mary

Suhre, William (6-87) & Barbara Christensen, Leo (10-67)

Fleck, Rodney (10-67) & Jeanne Hartin, William (12-67) Nelson, Michael (12-67)

Fields, Randall (13-67)
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Leer, Jason (13-67)
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Flaten, Gary (13-67) & Shirley Fulks, Charles (13-67) & Dorothy

See, Roger (13-67)

Kirkpatrick, Wayne (14-67) & Mary Owens, William (14-67) & Anita Young, Frederick (14-67) & Willa
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2014 OCS at Fort Knox 1965-1968 Reunion

O'Hara, John (16-67) Stephenson, Cardin (16-67) & Lynn

Bett, Donald (17-67) & Verna Krupp, Rob (17-67) & Barbara

Stroup, John (17-67) & Carolyn Farmer, William (18-67) & Sue Moreland, Stephen (18-67) & Brenda

Craig, Carlin (21-67) & Melissa

Van Riper, George (18-67) & Judy Alford, Huie (21-67)
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Ellington, Tom (21-67) & Sue Ensign, Will (21-67) & Sall

Satterfield, Kenneth (21-67) & Katharine

Chesneau, Howard (23-67) & Debra

Burch, Cordell (22-67) Darsie, lll Burns, (22-67) & Linda
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Koerner, Gert (23-67) Larson, George (23-67) Leifel, Danny (23-67) & Paula

Bockius, George (25-67)
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McCrystal, Stephen (25-67) & Elaine

Murray, James (25-67)

Michaelson, John (25-67) & Faith Moore, John (25-67)
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Prior, Michael (25-67)

St. John, Mike
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(25-67)
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Potter, William (27-67)

Preacher, Hugh (27-67) & Jean

Emory, Morris (29-67) & Brigitte

Van Orden, Fred (28-67) & Mary

Haskell, George (30-67)

Rowe, Frank (30-67)
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Apel, Albert (31-87) & Mary Bailey, Terry (31-67) Brookhart, Jack (31-67) & Judy

McClary, Donald (31-67) & Martha

Pilvinksy, Michael (31-67)

Rea, Paul (31-67) & Joyce

Scurzi, Robert (31-67) & Bonnie Shapard, James (31-67) & Ava
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Apel, Albert (31-67) & Mary Williams, Tom (31-67) & Cathy

Waller, Lou (31-67)

Burmester, Doug (1-68) & Sandra Costello, Michael (1-68)

| Fishman, Paul (32-67) & Sandy

Goins, Daniel (1-68)

Parrington, Richard (1-68) & Candyce Phillips, George (1-68)

Mitchell, Phil (1-68)
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Roberts 111, Malcolm (1-68) & Mary Sharrock, Tim (1-68) & Connie Slater, L. Don (1-68) & Diane

West, Charles (1-68)

Donoho lll, Earl (3-68)

Douglas, James (3-68) & Susan Berry
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Jarrett, James (3-68) Norris, Warren (3-68) Peebles, Norm (3-68) & Patty




2014 OCS at Fort Knox 1965-1968 Reunion

Hoffman, Richard (4-68) & Linda Davis, John (5-68) & Sue

Boss, TAC Officer Wayne (1-67) & Jeanne Canavan, Jr, TAC Officer Thomas

Familetti, TAC Officer Robert & Fitch, TAC Officer Andrew & Jackson, TAC Officer Gerald &
Kathleen Carolyn Brenda
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Kimbell, TAC Officer Chuck Orth, Jr TAC Officer Walter & Bobbie

Parrington
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25-67 grads: StephencCrystal, John Moore,

Mike St. John, & John Michaelson.

D & 3 4

Class 13-67, G2 - Front row, Ief.t. to right: Randy Fields, Bob Duckworth, Chuck Fulks, Jay
Leer. Back row: Phil Peters, Jack Mazzuca, Rich Uzuanis, Roger See, Charlie Titus, Gary
Flaten, Tom Sciortino.
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OCS Class 2-67: | .Ieft toright ... BiII Lewis,- Milt’immos, Terry harp, Mike Kehoe, Mike
Sprayberry & John Peeff




THIRD PLATOON, COMPANY F-1, OCS BRIGADE class 28-67.
Left to right: Phil Walther, David Read, TAC Officer Walter Orth, Fred VanOrden

Group shot of Class 14-66; L to r: Rick Graham, Dick Holdcraft, Frnk M'antua aul Pick-
hardt, Bill Owens, Charles Pratt, Dennis Murray, Jim White, CIiff Fields, Ric Reid, Jim Lanier

First OS Class 9-66 attendees - Mary Ann and Michael Tarby of Parker Colorado, and Kitty
and William Sperry of Forks Washington.




Class 3-68

Class 5-68




Class 21-67: Back row L-R: Bob Douglass, Russ Alford, Gary Goertzen (in uniform), Bill
Gregory, TAC Ed Fitch, TAC Walt Orth. Front L-R: TAC (F1) Claude "Whit" Whittle, TAC
Chuck Kimbell, Will Ensign, John Poindexter, Carlin Craig, Tom Ellington, John Joseph, TAC
Chuck Savage, and (Guidon) Ken Satterfield.
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Class 21-67: Back row L-R: Carlin Craig, TAC Chuck Kimbell, Dave Salvadorini, John Poindex- |
ter, TAC Ed Fitch. Front L-R: Gary Goertzen, Tom Ellington, John Joseph, Ken Satterfield,
Russ Alford, and TAC Chuck Savage.
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Class 31-67, C-2 Left to right: Bob Familetti (Company Commander), Gerry Jackson (TAC),
Jim Shapard, Jim Jean, and Al Apel. Back row, standing: Howard Chesneau (from C-1) Walter
Todd, Tom Williams, Andy Eschen Mike Pilvinski, Pete Manza, Mike McCourt, Bob Scurzi,
Woody Mc Farlin, Terry Bailey, Paul Rea, and Jim Burkhart.

Class 21-67: Front Row: Nancy Goertzen, Gary Goertzen,Sue Ellington, Tom Ellington, Missy
Craig, Kate Miller, Ken Satterfield, Russ Alford TAC Chuck Savage. Second Row: Carlin
Craig, John Joseph, Samantha Salvadorini, Veronika Liskova, John Poindexter, TAC Officer
Walt Orth. Third Row: face hidden in blue shirt TAC Officer Chuck Kimbell,Fourth Row: David

Salvadorini




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 THURSDAY REGISTRATION

First to register at
the reunion, Hugh
Preacher, checks in
with PRS rep Brenda
Eckard
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2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 THURSDAY REGISTRATION
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TACs from F-Troop at the reunion. Whittle,
Orth, Savage, Kimbell.

John Moore Class 25-67 and
Pete Manza Class 31-67.
They knew each other from
days at Fort Irwin, CA.




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 HOSPITALITY ROOM DISPLAYS




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 THURSDAY RECEPTION




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 FRIDAY FORT KNOX TOUR

The only tanks at FT. Knox are reservists from E Company MeCrystal, Prior, & Murray
4th Tank Battalion, 4th Marine Division, Marine Fleet Re-
serve.




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 FRIDAY FORT KNOX TOUR
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Michael Tarby standing by an M48A3 Tanks. Prior to OCS
Mike was an enlisted Tank Driver
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Brigitte and Mark Emory, and Wayne Kirkpatrick

Mary Kirkpatrick




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 FRIDAY FORT KNOX TOUR




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 FRIDAY PATTON MUSEUM

\DERSHIP MAKES THE DIFFERENCE




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 FRIDAY FORT KNOX TOUR
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2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 FRIDAY DINNER
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2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 FRIDAY DINNER
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Fred and Willa Young Fred Young and Wayne Kirkpatrick

2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 SATURDAY BANQUET HONOR GUARD




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 SATURDAY SLUGGER MUSEUM

Wayne
Kirkpatrick |
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Michael Tarby pose using a Mickey Mantle bat and glove. Mike was raised in New York City
and went to a number of New York Yankee games and actually saw Mantle play




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 SATURDAY CHURCHILL DOWNS




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 SATURDAY BELLE OF LOUISVILLE
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s Tina and George Soeten, Helga and Richard Graham
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2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 SATURDAY BANQUET

Michael Tarby, graduate of the first
Fort Knox OCS Class 9-66, was
honored by having his picture tak-
en with Doug Burmester who over
10 years ago began to organize
this very First All Fort Knox OCS
Graduates Reunion




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 SATURDAY BANQUET
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Crack troops from 28-67 at F-1 Table Saturday night. Kimbell and Orth used to drift back

and forth from F-1 to F-2 to give the troops a new face from time to time so either side OK
for us. L-r: Karen and Phil Walther, Allona and Dave Read, Mary and Fred Van Orden,
Chuck Savage, Bobbie and Walt Orth, Chuck Kimbell




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 REUNION COMES TO A CLOSE

Parting is such sweet sorrow. See you in 20186.




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 PERSONAL PHOTOS

Coswrn Frazice
TékER TH 14 yr},ﬂs
TH vniFeim

OES TLASS /48 = i
Geewnw Faze,

IAKER) TW 194 )

2" ’,/9’5: {suEmn FrRAZIER BEmWe
A di’l}! F'-'DQM Pronwcn AT 08 GRADUATION

E-‘y MoTHER AnD GRANIMOTHER

s OLS Lt-6% ~

FodT Rupy &y i3 DEC 1FLT

Crenn ¥ JToAN FrA zxie %
" ZEKE 2
B Glenn Frazier Class 1-68

OLS CLASS E£-/-68




2014 OCS AT FORT KNOX 1965-1968 PERSONAL PHOTOS

Theodore Doty

Class 7-67 /

Floyd Moore James Pugh Ron D
\ Class168  J\ _ Class 24-66 J \ cT:ssi?-eerg J
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Walter Orth
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Steve Thompson, Class 5-67. get his butter bars from his father. e e

\ Steve Thompson Class 5-67 /




A Special “THANK YOU?” to your
Reunion Coordinators
Ron Demery and
Doug Burmester

In appreciation of the dedication and service you

have shown in working with us to bring together

the OCS classes from Fort Knox, KY from 1965-

1968 , we want to extend to you a hearty “Thank

You”. Being a part of your reunion this year has

been a pleasure and we look forward to working
with you in the future.

Premier Reunion Services, LLC
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Premier Reunion Services
Po Box 11438
Hickory NC 28603
828.256.6008
www.mlrsinc.com/ocsatfortknox




